
 
 

1L’s Weekly News – Week of October 26th 

 
Dates to Remember: 
* Due to last Friday’s early dismissal, the Dwight-a-thon has been rescheduled,  
and will take place this Monday, October 26th at 2:00.  All parents are invited to 
join us! 
* This Wednesday, October 28th and Thursday, October 29th there will be early 
dismissal at 1:40 due to conferences.  
* Dwight’s All-School Halloween parade will take place this Friday, October 30th at 
2:00.  Our party in 1L will follow.  Students should bring (not wear) costumes to 
school.  All parents are invited to attend these fun events.  J 
* There is no school next Tuesday, November 3rd due to teacher professional 
development. 
* Picture Retake Day is scheduled for Friday, November 6th.  
Reader’s Workshop: 
We will spend this week reading and talking about books with partners.  Our 
readers are doing a great job sharing “just right” books together.  
Writer’s Workshop: 
This week in Writer’s Workshop we will wrap up our narrative unit by talking about 
how to write good endings to our stories.  
Math: 
This week in Math we will wrap up our first unit by continuing to practice skip 
counting. 
Word Work: 
Our new Word Wall Words are:  be, do, has, how, went. 
Science/Social Studies: 
We are wrapping up our first Science unit and will soon begin our first Social 
Studies unit all about “The People In Your Neighborhood”.   Stay tuned for more 
information about this unit! 
Odds and Ends: 
* Please make sure that your child’s weekly homework sheet is kept in his/her 
folder all week.  Thanks!   
* Please remember that library books should be returned to school on or before a 
“C” day.  (Unless, of course, your reader is not finished with them!)  That way, your 
child can check out new books for the week. 
 


